
Dear Voorhees Parents/Guardians and Community,

Come out and support our Voorhees Baseball team for Senior Night at
Somerset Patriots Ballpark on Saturday, May 14th at 7:00 pm.  We will be
playing against Ridge High School.

We would love a huge crowd to cheer on our Vikings! We are currently
selling tickets for this Senior Night game.

● Tickets - $10.00 each
● Complementary Ticket to future Somerset Patriots game
● Details will be included on the complimentary ticket.

This is an amazing opportunity to play in a large stadium with a huge
crowd and the buzzing atmosphere will be unforgettable for our players.

If you would like to purchase tickets or have any questions, please email
me ckent@nhvweb.net or Michelle Manning michellem0416@gmail.com
.
Thank you for supporting our Voorhees Baseball team . I hope you can join
us on May 14th.

Sincerely,

Cory Kent
Michelle Manning
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